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The past month has been very exciting and

eventful. I went with missionary Bro. Hosmer to

Nagoya, and later visited a Filipino rally held in

Tsu Japan and we had an awesome move of God

along with some great fellowship after. in

Okinawa there were two baptized in Jesus name

and one filled with the Holy Ghost. Throughout

the month Bro. Hosmer, Bro. Jamie and myself

have worked on a lot of maintenance/cleaning

around the church. We’ve updated the library in

the youth room, along with rearranging our

AIMer quarters and the office. God has been

doing amazing here in Japan!
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